
 
 

Important Notices 

 

Shining Stars  

 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 
6B – Elijah and Sophie  
 
6W – Keavy and Holly  
 

Over the next few days we will be… 

 

6B - Sorrel Gerken 
sgerken@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

6W - Katie Callister 
kcallister@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 
 

Year 6 News 
18th July 2025 

Contact details of the Year 6 team 

 

Play – Wow – what a fantastic start to the week! After all their hard work over the past few weeks, the Year 6 children finally 
performed their end-of-year play. They delivered a brilliant dress rehearsal on Monday to the whole school and received some 
wonderful feedback from both staff and pupils. This set the tone perfectly for their two performances on Tuesday. It’s safe to 
say there were plenty of laughs and even a few tears throughout both shows. Mrs. Callister and I couldn’t be prouder of what 
the children have achieved. 

Dance-a-thon – Firstly, a huge thank you to both you and the children for helping us raise so much money for our Prom – we 
couldn’t have done it without you! The dance-a-thon was a massive success. The children danced non-stop and sang their hearts 
out all day long. It was a day full of fun, energy, and plenty of laughter – with the Macarena definitely being a standout moment! 

A fond farewell - This will be our final newsletter for Year 6, and we want to say a heartfelt thank you for all your support 
throughout the year. We’ve made some wonderful memories together, and it’s bittersweet to see the children moving on. 
Here’s to their next chapter – we know they’ll do amazing things. 

 

 

- Over the next few days, the children have an exciting end to 

their primary school journey. They’ll be celebrating with their 

Prom, a slip and slide trip, and finally, their leavers' assembly.  

- On the last day, the children will also have the chance to get 

their shirts signed as a keepsake before they leave. Please 

remind them to bring a shirt and pens for this! 

- Year 6 Parade – Tuesday 22nd July 13:00. Year 6 will be 

cheered on their way out of school on Tuesday. Please can 

parents gather on the field (via the side gate used for Sports 

Day) to watch. 

Slip and Slide – On Monday, we have our slip and slide 
trip. Children should come to school wearing their PE kits. 
They’ll also need to bring swimwear (with a rash vest, 
wetsuit, or something suitable for getting wet), along with 
a towel and a packed lunch. 
Prom – We can’t believe Prom is finally here! We’re so 
excited to kick off the summer with our summer-themed 
party. We can’t wait to see the children in their summer 
dresses, funky shirts, glitter—whatever suits their style! 
They’ll be enjoying inflatables, doughnuts, fish and chips, 
ice creams, and a live DJ to help them celebrate in style. 
 

 

 


